
 

Mayor Proclaims National Catholic Schools Week in Seguin 
Annual Observance Runs January 25-31 

 SEGUIN, Texas – Mayor Don Keil has proclaimed January 25-31 as National Catholic Schools 

Week in Seguin. The proclamation was presented to St. James Catholic School on campus Monday. 

 “St. James Catholic School provides students an education that emphasizes moral values and 

commitment to community service,” Mayor Keil said. “It’s one of many schools across the country that 

provide quality education in the Catholic tradition.” 

 According to the National Catholic Education Association, National Catholic Schools Week is the 

annual celebration of Catholic education in the United States. Schools typically observe National Catholic 

Schools Week with Masses, open house and other activities for students, families, parishioners and 

community members. Through these events, schools focus on the value Catholic education provides to 

young people and its contributions to church, our communities and our nation. 

 

About the City of Seguin 
Seguin, Texas is located along Interstate 10, about 35 miles east of San Antonio. Seguin is big enough to boast a top-rated university and a 
state-of-the-art hospital. More than 25,000 residents enjoy a range of cultural, recreational and employment opportunities. Seguin’s robust 
diversified economy features a steelmaker, a manufacturer of automotive parts, an engine manufacture and plants making roadside mowing 
equipment and building materials. In 2014, Seguin was proud to be selected by Siro Group USA as the future home of the company's North 
American manufacturing facility. 
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